e
Yot Uilderriess

The Hammocks Homeowners Association

March 2, 2022
From: THE HAMMOCKS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
Town Hall Meeting Summary

The Hammocks residents conducted a Town Hall Meeting on
February 9, 2022. This meeting was facilitated by non-board
members and was an open discussion about The Hammocks. A
summary of the meeting was provided to the Board for their review
and is attached in PDF format. To view the summary, click the
download link below as indicated. If you have trouble opening the
summary, please email Barbara Burtt at barbaraburtt@yahoo.com
The meeting was facilitated by non-board members and was an open
discussion about The Hammocks.
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